
 

 
 

Kings Worthy Primary School 
Church Lane 

Kings Worthy 
Winchester SO23 7QS 

 
Headteacher: Mrs Julie Mullane B.Ed 

Co-Head: Miss Sarah Vittle B.Ed 
Business and Administration Manager: Lynn Paul BSc ACA 

 
 

Thursday 2nd November 2017 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
This year’s Children in Need appeal is taking place on Friday 17th November and once again we will be 
supporting this worthwhile cause. The theme this year is ‘Do Your Thing!’ and we would like to invite the 
children to come into school on the Friday dressed in bright colours and/or wearing spots!  
 
We kindly ask for a donation of £1 to support this cause and all monies raised will go directly to Children in 
Need.  
 
Year 3 will also be holding a cake sale on this day at break times and will be selling small cakes from their 
classrooms for 20p and 30p. This is entirely optional for children during their playtime and they are not 
obliged to attend. 
 
We thank you for your continued support and we will give you a final Kings Worthy total amount of money 
raised after the appeal day. 
 
 
Mrs G Smallwood 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


